
                         Please take this Newsletter home with you 
 

200 CLUB  Thank you to all who support the 200 Club. Last year, £750 was given out in prize 
money and in January, £1000 was donated to the parish. The 200 Club only costs £1 per number 
per year for the chance of winning £50 each month and £200 in December. If you don’t have a 
number, why not join in? For more details go to www.ourladysparbold.org.uk select Parish Life, 
Parish Teams and scroll to 200 Club, where there is a ‘Get in touch’ button to make your request; 
or contact Steve Marston  (01257) 433097. 
 
NEW PARISH WEBSITE  The new website is now live and has the same address as the old 
one. The new site is very interactive, with opportunities on every section to ‘Get in Touch’ with 
the right person for your query via the parish office. Have a look and send in some feedback via 
a ‘Get in Touch’ button. This has been a lengthy project, and we would like it to be accurate, 
fully representative of the parish and explain how things work! Let us know if there is anything 
that needs to be added or amended, or doesn’t work? The site works on desktop, tablet and 
mobile. However, if you are exploring the site for the first time, then desktop or tablet show it 
at its best!                                                                                                                                               
 
STATIONS OF THE CROSS  This devotion will take place each Friday, after Mass, during 
Lent. If you can volunteer to lead a session, starting Friday 7th March, please put your name 
down on the list at the back of church or let the office know parbold@hotmail.com. We have 
resource booklets which can be used, or you may wish to choose your own e.g. CAFOD, ACN 
etc. There are plenty of options on the internet. 
 
SCRIPTURE MORNINGS AT THE IRENAEUS PROJECT, LIVERPOOL The next 
series of Scripture Mornings conducted by Fr Chris will be ‘The call of Hosea to turn our hearts 
back to God’. Taking place on Wednesdays, 10:30am to 12 noon at the Irenaeus project, 32 
Great Georges Road, Waterloo, Liverpool L22 1RD. Zoom links are also available if you cannot 
be there in person - contact jenny@irenaeus.co.uk for more details. 
 

 
Looking to make new friends? In a recent 
national survey 27% of adults reported 
feeling lonely always, often, or some of the 
time. It can be difficult to form friendships 

as an adult when you have moved house, started a new job, children have flown the nest, or just 
retired. Providing supportive friendship for over 100 years, the Catenian Association now invite 
all Catholic men to join our global community of members and their families, offering a genuine 
sense of belonging and connection. 

 

Interested?      Considering joining us?  Find out about your local Catenian Association and 
discover new friendships via monthly meet-ups to connect, relax, gain support and enjoy being 
with others with common interests. There’s so much to tell you about what the Catenians can 
offer – why not come along to a meeting a couple of times and get a proper feel for it? No 
obligations, no pressure – just a chance to be part of something. We’d really love to meet you 
and make you feel welcome. Your local group meet socially on the second Wednesday of each 
month for prayer, meeting, meal and a chat at Ormskirk Cricket Club, Brook Lane, Ormskirk 
L39 4RG. Visit our website www.thecatenians.uk and or contact Tony 07749837952. 
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               SEVENTH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR 

                                           23rd February, 2025 
 

                                          Celebration of  Holy Mass  
 

23rd   Sunday        SEVENTH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR    10:30 am  Moray Ness 
24th  Monday   Feria                                                                7:00 pm  Mary Anderson 
25th  Tuesday   Feria                                                                7:00 pm  Fred Johnston 
26th  Wednesday   Feria                                                                7:00 pm  Michael Heffernan 
27th  Thursday     St Gregory of  Narek, Abbot and Doctor       11:30 am  Anthony Chambers 
28th  Friday         Feria                                                                9:30 am  Gordon Brew                                             
2nd    Sunday         EIGHTH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR       10:30 am  Pro populo 
                           
 
CONFESSIONS  Are held  from 6:30pm, before Monday and Tuesday evening Mass.  
 
ROSARY  The Rosary is prayed after Mass on Monday and before Mass on Tuesday.  
 
LATELY DEAD  Please pray for Michael Heffernan (funeral 11:00am Monday 10th March)   
 
PLEASE PRAY FOR Sheila Jennings, Richard D’Alton, Denise Fletcher, Gabrielle Hardman  
 
ANNIVERSARIES  Thelma Sanders, Bernard Halpin 
 
LAST WEEK’S OFFERTORY  Details will be given in next week’s newsletter. Thank you. 
 
SCAN THE QR CODE  using your smart phone or device to make your 
weekly offering, give  a donation, or make a payment. Please add your name 
if you are a gift aider. Many thanks. We rely on your generous donations. 
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